July 16, 2009
Mr. Leonardo Maggiano
Manager
Maggiano’s Little Italy Restaurant
1237 Little Italy Road,
Long Island, NY 11120
Dear Mr. Maggiano,
Enclosed herewith are my Resume and Letter of character references for your perusal.
I am writing in response to your online post with regards to your Sous Chef job opening. Your recent opening is indeed appealing to me and I know to others as well. I have been working as a Sous Chef for the last 2 years. During my stay with Italian Dynasty Inn, they have increased their business by 20%. I have also created specialties for my former employer. I do plan to do the same and even exceed what I’ve achieved for my former employer, if you let me be a part of your famous restaurant.
I would also like to sit down with you for an interview at your most convenient time. Please do feel free to contact me at your preferred time through my mobile number (212) 888-9999.
I am hoping to hear from you soon and thank you for taking your time to read this letter of mine.
Very Truly Yours,
Mario Paulo Giamatti
Mario Paulo Giamatti

